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Calendar
of Events 

April 13th
Board Meeting -7pm

Doublewood Inn
All Members are welcome

to attend
 

April 15th 
Members discuss their experiences on 

the MWC Walleye Tour

April 24th
Scheels Walleye University

w/Johnnie Candle & Corey Heiser

April 24th & 25th 
Club Outing: Waubay Lake

Webster, SD

May 18th
Board Meeting - 7pm

Doublewood Inn All Members are 
welcome to attend

 
May 20th

Lynn Schlueter with the NDGF & 
Nate Olson of the MN DNR

June 4th & 5th
Pelican Spring Classic Tournament

SAVE THE DATE ...
What:     2011 Annual Dinner 	
	  Dance
When:    Saturday, January 22, 2011
Where:   El Zagal Shrine, Fargo ND

More details to follow ...

ALL MEETINGS AT  7 PM AT THE  
DOUBLEWOOD INN OF FARGO, 
UNLESS OTHERWISE STATED.

2010 mwc sEMINAR

Over a dozen FM Walleye club members competed as professionals in 
the Masters Walleye Circuit - West Division last year. 2009 was the West 
Divisions inaugural season and included stops at Lake Oahe, SD; Devils 

Lake, ND and Waubay Lake, SD. 

Club members Chad Maloy, Don Denning and Dave Randash will 
discuss the lakes they fished, what happened at each stop of the tour, 
and some of the experiences they had along the way. North American 
Fisherman television taped the Devils Lake event for the Versus channel 

and that event show be viewed without commercials.

Other club members that fished some or all events include: Kevin Bruer, 
Steve Larson, Dennis Schonhoff, Corey Heiser, Ken Cumber, Brad Kjar, 
Mark Magness, Jim Wood, Joe Roach, Johnnie Candle, Tom Backer, 

Keith Seidlinger.  (See page 7 for more photos.)

Doors open Thursday, April 15th at 6:30pm and the 
seminar starts at 7:00pm at the Doublewood Inn, 
Fargo, ND.  This meeting is free and open to the Public, 

Make sure to bring a friend.

Dave Randash Don Denning & Chad Maloy
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President’s Comments...
With sand bagging at its peek, we had a very good turnout last month for 
“Angler’s Night”, with Chase Parsons putting on a very entertaining program. A 
special thank you to the Sponsors of this event: Beverage Wholesale, Swanston 
Equipment Companies, Town & Country Credit Union and KFGO 790.

The 1st club outing is April 25th -26th on Waubay Lake, Webster, SD. Fishing, 
and Food & Fun, make sure to bring a friend.

Area lakes are ice free, this means open water Walleye fishing is just around the 
corner, May 15th  In Minnesota. I’m getting very Excited to start wetting a line or 
two myself. That reminds me……I need to get my boat out of storage. 

Good Fishing,
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DL Marina: 218-847-7291

Lake Lida: 218-532-2628
Tim Sweeney at

3 Locations to serve you better
• Two miles west of

Detroit Lakes on Hwy 10
• At the Detroit Lakes Marina

• Lake Lida
DL Toll Free: 800-774-2628

Your exclusive Lund
Fiberglass dealer

for the region!

5608 Hwy 75 South  •  Moorhead, MN 56560
(218) 233-4489  • http://www.moorheadmarine.com

3471 University Dr S
Fargo, ND 58103 (701) 356-3700

Garden Hut of Fargo
“Your Northland Outdoor Power

Equipment Center - featuring Easy
Angler and Lodge Fish Houses.”

500 2nd Ave N	 701.293.2400
Fargo, ND 58102 	 800.423.3344

701.237.5948
1020 25th St S  	 Fargo, ND 58103 

3450 Main Ave	 701.293.7325
Fargo, ND 58103 	 www.swanston.com

Gary Sauvageau President

2115 SE Main St
Moorhead, MN

218-287-9100
MON.-FRI. 8:30-6:00
SAT. 8:30-3:00

1020 25th St S	S tudio: 701.237.3767
Fargo, ND 58103 	 Office: 701.237.5346

Chris Hamre, Dave Hienle, Ryan 
Heyer, Daryl L. Jelinek, Clyde 

Kunz, John Ladwig, Mike McFeely, 
Joe Mickish, Nick Ostlie, Wayne 

Rutten, Cody Busek, Gerald Ralph 
Danuser, and Neal Haaland
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2010 Lake winnipeg ice fishing excursion
March 26th through 28th brought 65 members of FM Walleyes Unlimited to Selkirk, 
Manitoba for the 2010 Lake Winnipeg Ice Fishing Excursion to pursue trophy greenback 
walleyes on Lake Winnipeg.  The group included several members who have made the 
trip in years past as well as a large number of “first timers” and included quite a few youth 
members of the club. 

The event was kicked off Friday evening with an angler’s social held at the Selkirk Inn & 
Conference Center.  The social allowed members of FM Walleyes to meet and get to know 
members of the host club, the Walleye Anglers Association of Manitoba (WAAM).  A total 
of 84 members of FM Walleyes and WAAM attended the social.  

The evening included a short fishing seminar by local walleye guru Roger Stearns and 
instructions for the following morning.  A raffle was held with prizes donated by Scheels, 
Northland Tackle, Live Target, Gate City Bank, Craig Stapon fishing rods and FM Walleyes.  
Two special raffles were held at the end of the night.  Each club donated an entry to a regional 
tournament later in the year to be won by a member of the other club who was at the social.  
WAAM donated an entry into the Winnipeg River Greenback Championship in Pine Falls, 
Manitoba, which was won by Danum Hofland of Fargo.  FM Walleyes donated an entry into 
the Cormorant Classic Tournament, which was won by Brian Seewald of Winnipeg.   

Due to the warm spring weather and questionable ice conditions, many who attended 
brought ATV’s and trailers.  Others drove their vehicles out onto the ice.  At 6:30 a.m. 
Saturday morning approximately 90 people made a convoy for a little over a mile out onto 
Lake Winnipeg to the predetermined fishing spot.  The wind was howling, but the fishing 
was good.  In an area of approximately 11 acres there were over 1,000 walleyes caught.   
Many people found success using Live Target Golden Shiner lures by Kopper’s.  These 
open water lipless crankbaits made for bass fishing proved deadly against walleyes feeding 
heavily on shiners and small tulibees.  The lures were jigged, twitched and snapped to create 
the action of a wounded baitfish.  The walleyes were eating the lures, with most being 
caught with both treble hooks in their mouth.  As the winds died down in the afternoon and 
the sun came out, many members of the group enjoyed grilled food and fresh fried fish.

Saturday evening was capped off by another angler’s social back at the Selkirk Inn & 
Conference Center.  The event included more socializing, sharing fish stories and the 
awarding of the big fish trophies.  The largest walleye caught by a member of the WAAM 
club won a custom ice fishing rod donated by FM Walleyes club member Chuck DeRemer.  
This was won by Treavor Williamson, who caught a 28 ¾” walleye.  The largest walleye 

caught by a member of FM Walleyes won a hand 
carved walleye donated by Eric Meder, a member 
of WAAM.  Steve Meyer won this award with a 28” 
walleye.  Steve dedicated the carving as a traveling 
trophy to be passed on each year to the angler 
catching the largest walleye on Saturday of the Lake 
Winnipeg Ice Fishing Excursion.

Most who were in attendance would agree that the 
trip was a success.  There were eleven master angler 
qualifying fish caught by FM Walleyes members.  
To qualify for this distinction the fish were 28” or 
longer.  There were countless fish caught in the 20 
to 25” range and many 26 & 27”ers as well.  Many 
who were there caught the largest walleye of their 
lives.  Everyone caught memories that will last a life 
time, or at least until the 2011 Lake Winnipeg Ice 
Fishing Excursion!
 

Just incase you get tired of catching Walleyes 
Lake Winnipeg and the surrounding lakes also 
have great Lake trout Fishing. Just look at these 
nice fish that Jay Kulla caught. (above)
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2009 fm walleyes distinguished member award

By Scott Brewer
Each year FM Walleyes has many different raffles that are used to generate funds for the club.  The funds are used for things 
like to providing top of the line speakers for the monthly meetings, the Youth Education Program, and others causes.  These 
raffles include the Custom Rod Raffle, General and Special Raffles at the monthly meetings, and Trolling Raffles at the 
Classic Tournaments. Along with these we also have Member Drawings, Picnic Drawings, and Winnipeg Trip Drawings.

We would like to thank all the people and businesses that have helped with supplying items for all these raffles and drawings 
during the past year.  They include- Scheels All Sports, Mitchell Rods, Pure Fishing, Chuck DeRemer Custom Rods, 
Tom Backer Guide Service, Jason Mitchell Guide Service, Wholesale Sports, Tom Backer Rods, Rendy Randash (Hrbek 
Baseballs), Salmo Lures, Kopper’s Live Target Lures, and Northland Tackle.   

Raffle winners
By Scott Brewer
Congratulations to longtime member Ed Piekutowski on winning the Special Raffle at the March member meeting.  It was a 
$450.00 package which included a 1 day guided trip with Jason Mitchell and 2 nights at Woodlawn Resort on Devils Lake.  
It also included a ticket to get into the upcoming Scheels Walleye University with Johnnie Candle and Corey Heiser. I have 
no doubt that Ed will enjoy his winnings.

Congratulations to Danum Hofland on winning the big door prize at the Winnipeg Event gatherings.  This was a paid entry 
into the Winnipeg River Greenback Championship at Pine Falls Manitoba in October that was donated by the WAAM club. 
The prize is valued at $500.00.  If Danum does well, he could turn that into a $10,000 first place check.  Good Luck.

On another note, the board has decided to start doing member drawings in June and July.  We currently do a member 
drawing at all general member meetings for members that are present.  These prizes are valued between $80.00 and $100.00.  
Starting the summer, we will continue this plan and do a drawing from ALL paid members for the months of June and July.  
Just another of the many benefits to joining FM Walleyes.  Maybe you too can be a winner. 

Raffle sponsors

This year’s recipient  …  Has been a member of the club for many, many years.
Has served on the board of directors for many, many years.  Has worked with 
our youth education programs, club picnics, family club outings, dinner dances, 
the YMCA Take A Vet Fishing, YMCA Ice Fishing fundraiser, writing articles 
for the Walleye Lines and works at the general meetings.  This person tirelessly 
promotes the club in so many ways it would be impossible to name them all!  In 
other words, helps the club with most every project that we do and then some.
I’d like to bring to your attention, the manner that this person supports and 
represents this club…It is with a calm and patient demeanor while acting as a 
mentor and an educator to many, many people.  And does all of these things in a 
selfless manner with the focus being on the betterment of the club and the 
sport of fishing.

Now we’d like you all to know that this recipient was not notified that he would be presented with this award tonight.
Can anyone guess who it is??

This should give it away for sure
It’s the man with 1000 one-liners

It’s Mr “Ain’t no bad chicken here”
It’s Mr “Here’s the deal”
It’s Mr “STEVE HALL!” 



Walleye lines  april 2010

You do not need a walleye stamp to catch and keep walleye. Your 
$5 voluntary donation flows directly to a dedicated DNR account for 
walleye stocking. For $2 more, the DNR will mail the actual collector’s 
stamp to your door.

Al Lindner
Legendary walleye angler

Buy Minnesota’s 2010 Walleye Stamp 
to support walleye stocking

“I got mine. 

  Get yours today!”
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March meeting recap
Angler’s Night 2010 brought a crowd of well over 100 to the Kelly Inn during the midst of the Red River flood to hear 
Chase Parsons share his knowledge of walleye fishing.  Chase, son of Gary Parsons and nephew of Keith Kavajecz, has 
earned the respect of the walleye fishing world during his relatively young career.  With a presentation that included 
pictures and video clips from “The Next Bite” television program Chase explained some of the finer points of live bait 
rigging, jigging in current and pulling crankbaits for walleyes. 

Chase spent a good amount of time explaining the “slow death” technique.  This approach to fishing crawlers involves 
threading a half crawler onto a “slow death” hook creating a bait that spins in a corkscrew fashion.  This motion replicates 
the action of a dying minnow.  Chase emphasized that this is not a “fish finding” method, but rather a way to entice fish 
to bite in an area where they are congregated.  This is due primarily to the fact that the action is best at 0.7 to 1.3 m.p.h..  
Chase does not use any spinners or beads with the “slow death” technique as it tends to inhibit the action of the bait.  
He mentioned that since the hooks are covered up, hook color does not matter.  A 1.5’ to 8’ leader is used depending the 
surrounding conditions; longer leaders in clear water and shorter when snags are prevalent.

Jigging for walleyes is one of Chase’s favorite techniques.  He feels confident that with today’s plastic baits, live bait isn’t 
necessary.  Chase explained that that the techniques of rigging and jigging are two presentations where spending extra 
money on a rod is worth it.  He recommends a short rod for jigging, 6’0” to 6’6” with a fast action paired with a small reel.  
Chase also recommended tying fireline directly to the jig rather than using a monofilament leader.  Using a second plastic 
tail on a jig in dark or dirty water can help the walleyes find the bait easier, increasing your odds of catching more fish.

The last area that Chase discussed was the use of crankbaits for catching walleyes. When the water temp is below 50 
degrees he recommends subtle stickbaits with more roll and less wobble.  Between 50 and 70 degrees he would use 
moderate action small divers with both roll and wobble.  Finally, once the water reaches temperatures above 70 degrees 
he would use large divers with lots of roll and wobble. His recommendation was use shad style baits in forage colors in 
when the water is clear, bright colors in stained water.  Chase’s favorite colors include pearl/white and chartreuse/pearl.  
Chase would recommend using monofilament line whenever possible as the stretch that it provides is valuable in landing 
big fish.  When extra depth is needed or there is a large amount of debris in the water, fireline may be a better option.

Chase wrapped up his seminar with a question/answer session, providing additional information for those who were there.

FM Walleyes Unlimited, Inc.
FM Walleye University

Introduction to Fly Fishing

FM Walleye University will be holding their next class, “Introduction To Fly Fishing” on 
Thursday, April 15th at 6:00 p.m. at El Zagel prior to the regular club meeting. 

Those who attend will learn how fly fishing equipment is different than other angling 
equipment.  They will learn about the knots necessary for fly fishing, the different types of 
flies, how flies are tied, fish that can be targeted with a fly rod and if the weather permits, 
will get to try their hand at casting a fly rod outside.

There will be a prize drawing for those who attend including a beginner fly fishing kit.

Please RSVP to reserve a spot in this class by calling Kyle Agre 701-526-0262 or kyle.agre@gmail.com 
FM Walleyes Unlimited, Inc.

FM Walleye University 

“Introduction To Fly Fishing”

FM Walleye University will be holding their next class, “Introduction To Fly Fishing” 
on Thursday, April 15th at 6:00 p.m. at El Zagel prior to the regular club meeting.  

Those who attend will learn how fly fishing equipment is different than other angling 
equipment.  They will learn about the knots necessary for fly fishing, the different 
types of flies, how flies are tied, fish that can be targeted with a fly rod and if the 
weather permits, will get to try their hand at casting a fly rod outside. 

There will be a prize drawing for those who attend including a beginner fly fishing kit. 

Please RSVP to reserve a spot in this class by calling Kyle Agre 701-526-0262 or 
kyle.agre@gmail.com
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2010 MWc Photos

Don Denning & Chad Maloy Brad Kjar & Mark Magness

Brad Kjar & Mark MagnessJoe Roach & Jim WoodSteve Larson & Dennis Schonhoff

Corey Heiser & Ken Cumber Corey Heiser & Ken Cumber
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Members Photo’s

If you would like to submit a picture of your trophy or 
just a good memory please e-mail your photo to: 

brian.dahlin@randscasework.com

zebra mussels update
Due to the finding of zebra mussels in the Pelican Lakes Area in September 2009, the following water bodies are designated 
as being infested with zebra mussels: 

Big Pelican Lake (56-0786), Little Pelican Lake (56-0761), Bass Lake (56-0770), Fish Lake (56-0768), Lake Lizzie (56-
0760), Crystal Lake (56-0749), Prairie Lake (56-0915), and the Pelican River from the outlet of Fish Lake downstream 
to Prairie Lake.  

With this designation, certain laws now exist on these waters.  One of these is that personal harvest of bait is not allowed 
on these bodies of water.  Bait dealers may still harvest in these waters if they have a commercial bait dealer license, 
applied for a permit from the DNR, and also undergone a training for working in the infested waters.  So yes, it is true 
that minnow seining is not allowed on the above waters unless the person is a commercial bait dealer with a permit from 
the DNR.  However, because Big Cormorant is not designated as being infested with zebra mussels, minnow seining for 
personal use is still allowed.  If you have any other questions, feel free to contact me below.

Nathan   

Nathan Olson
Invasive Species Specialist
MNDNR
1509 1st Avenue North
Fergus Falls, MN 56537
218-739-7576 x259 phone
218-739-7601 fax
nathan.olson@state.mn.us

Rick Mohan - Lake Winnipeg Walleye

Justin Montplaisir
Lake Winnipeg WalleyeKarl Palloch - Lake Winnpeg Walleye

Barry Chouinard 10 lb. 10 oz. 
Lake Winnipeg Walleye
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BOARD MEETING MINUTES – Tuesday, March 16, 2010 @ Doublewood Inn, Fargo ND

-Meeting was called to order @ 7:00pm by President, Gary Sauvageau.
Absent Board Members:	  		  Ed Liberda, Brian Dahlin.	
General Members Attending:  	 	 Ron Sahr & Scott Stillwell
-Review of last month’s board meeting minutes & annual meeting minutes.  Motion to approve both was made by Steve 
Garten, second by Steve Hall.  All in favor, motion passed.
-Treasurer’s Report, Barry Chouinard.  Current balance:  $7,808.66.  Barry gave overview of expenditures & deposits. 
Motion to approve balance was made by Steve Meyer, second by Kyle Agre.  All in favor, motion carried  
-Current Membership:  254 paid members (74 pending renewal).
-Last month’s meeting attendance:  110.

OLD BUSINESS:

-Winnipeg Ice Fishing Event, Kyle Agre.  Event is scheduled for the last weekend in March @ Selkirk. Currently @ 48 
members confirmed with possibility of 65 at this point.  Kyle mentioned that we are looking for 4 blow horns to use for 
the trip for each group to have & wondered if anyone had any that the club could use.  Steve Meyer made a motion for the 
club to purchase 4 blow horns for use at the ice fishing event & other club events.  2nd was made by Scott Brewer, all in 
favor.  Motion carried.
-Winnipeg Trip Donations, Scott Brewer.  Scott talked about the donation of $120 valued club hats to be used as door prizes 
at the social to be held on Saturday night of the ice fishing event.  Steve Meyer moved to approve the hat donation for the 
event.  2nd made by Kyle Agre.  All in favor.  Motion passed.
-Youth Education Recap, Kyle Agre.  Custom Rod Building Class was held on Saturday, March 6th.  12 kids attended 
along with a parent/adult to assist them.  Kyle presented the FMW Youth Education Budget for 2010.  Barry made motion 
to approve the budget as presented, Scott Brewer 2nd.  All in favor, motion carried.
-2010 Club Outings, Steve Hall.  All outings have been planned.  More details to follow.
-Distinguished Member Award, Tami Stillwell.  Everything is in place & ready.  This award will be given out at our March 
Angler’s Night meeting.

NEW BUSINESS

-Donation Requests, Steve Garten.  (1)  2 MN DNR Requests:  1st  The Detroit Lakes Fisheries Office for $3980 for rearing 
pond leases around White Earth lakes area.  Annually the club has donated the percentage of the request that represents 
waters that are not netted.  This year the club would pay $2,426 (61% of the total requested).  2nd  The Fergus Falls area 
requested a donation of $800 to cover the 4 pond leases that they handle.  Steve Meyer made a motion to approve both the 
DNR requests as stated.  Steve Hall seconded motion.  All in favor, motion carried. (2)  Friends of Lake Sakakawea have 
requested that we renew our Silver Business Membership.  Motion made by Barry Chouinard to renew membership.  2nd 
by Scott Brewer, all in favor.  Motion passed.  (3)  Northern Lights Council Boy Scouts requested $1500 donation to operate 
& maintain 18 boat motors throughout their 2010 boy scout program.  This request had been tabled last month.  Discussion 
continued.  Scott Brewer made motion to ask Northern Lights to provide further information regarding this request before 
making final decision on this year’s request.  2nd by Steve Hall.  Vote was 6 in favor with 2 against, motion carried. (4)  
River Keepers requested assistance with their annual event to be held on Monday, June 7th, 2010.  Steve Hall has been 
assisting with this event for the past years & has again offered to volunteer.  As far as the financial support, Steve Garten 
will send written request to them to further define the financial support that they are requesting.  
The board discussed that we would give the chairman of the donation request committee (currently Steve Garten) the power 
to deny donation requests that do not meet with the clubs set criteria.  Motion made by Barry Chouinard, 2nd by Scott 
Brewer.  All in favor, motion passed.
-Board Nominations Committee, Kyle Agre & Tami Stillwell.  We currently have 2 openings.  Ron Sahr stepped forward 
& offered to fill one of our vacant spots.  Motion to appoint Ron Sahr  to 1 year term to replace Gary Sauvageau was made 
by Scott Brewer.  Second by Barry Chouinard.  All in favor, motion carried.  Thanks Ron!!!  
Gary has asked that the Nominating Committee stay in place until we have a full board.  Barry made motion to approve 
the continuation of the committee.  2nd by Steve Meyer.  All in favor, so moved.  
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We still have one board position to fill.  If you or anyone that you think would like to be a part of the board, please let 
Kyle or Tami know.  
-Tournament Update, Barry Chouinard.  The tournament entry form mailing has been sent out to past participants.  
Everything is in place for the Pelican Tournament.  Barry is working on obtaining additional sponsorship & donations 
locally for the 2010 AYA tournament.
-Change of Monthly Board Meeting Dates.  Discussion followed.  Motion was made by Steve Meyer to move the monthly 
board meeting date to the 1st Thursday of each month @ 6pm.  Scott Brewer seconded motion.  All in favor, motion 
carried.  This will start in June, 2010.
-2010 Raffle Budget Revision, Scott Brewer.  Scott would like to revise his budget for 2010 to include member drawings 
in both June & July even though there is no general membership meetings held.  He is proposing to draw from a list of 
all current members for these drawings.  Motion made by Barry to accept revised budget, 2nd by Kyle Agre.  All in favor, 
motion passed.
-Club Promotional Merchandise Update, Scott Brewer.  There is a new vendor that Scott has talked to that may be an 
option for the club to use.  Also it was brought up that it may be a good idea for board members to get club business cards 
that would help them promote the club.  Ron Sahr stepped forward to take over the club merchandise coordination going 
forward.  Thanks Ron! 
-Speaker Update, Scott Brewer. April		  Panel of MWC fishermen	
May		  MN & ND DNR representatives 
	 	 	 September	 	 Cody Roswick, New products & NPAA changes
	 	 	 October		 	 Working on
			   November		  Zippy Dahl, Devils Lake Perch Patrol (proposed date December 9th)
-March Meeting.  Angler’s Night to be held a Kelly Inn on Main Avenue in Fargo.  KFGO’s Mike McFeely will introduce 
our speaker, Chase Parsons.  Distinguished member award will be presented.  Kyle will give update on the Winnipeg Ice 
Fishing Event.  Meeting to start @ 7pm.
-Dinner Dance, Tami Stillwell.  Next year’s dinner dance will again be held at the El Zagal Shrine in Fargo.  The date of 
the event is Saturday, January 22, 2011.  Please SAVE THE DATE!  As this event is getting bigger & better every year, 
please consider attending next year and pass the word along to anyone that may enjoy the event.
-Location of Upcoming Meetings, Steve Meyer.  Steve is researching possible locations for our club board meetings & 
general meetings.  More information to follow.
-AYA Tournament Sponsorship, Barry Chouinard.  It was requested that FM Walleyes donate $1,000 to support the 
AYA Devils Lake Tournament this July.  Kyle made motion to donate $1,000, 2nd by Steve Hall.  All in favor, motion 
carried. 

ROUND TABLE:

Scott Stillwell.		  ND Sportfishing Banquet to be held on Friday, April 9th, with meetings to be held on Saturday, 
	 	 	 April 10th.

Kyle Agre.		  Mentioned that he would like the board to consider appointing a volunteer coordinator to 
	 	 	 organize volunteer lists for the club.

Barry Chouinard.	 Reminded the board that he had sent an email out that contained a link to the DNR Round 
	 	 	 Table information if anyone is interested in seeing that information.

Motion to adjourn @ by Barry Chouinard, 2nd by Steve Hall.  All in favor, motion passed.
The next board meeting will be @ 7pm on Tuesday, April 13th @ the Doublewood Inn.  
Please remember that all general club members are invited to attend any or all board meetings. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Tami Stillwell, Recording Secretary.
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Membership Application and Renewal
F-M Walleyes Unlimited, Inc. – An area sportsman’s club, dedicated to the preservation and improvement of 
walleye fishing, invites you to join and actively participate in our fishing club	 o New	 o Renew
Application for Membership:	 o  $20 	 o Jr. Member (under 18) - FREE

Name(s)____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Address______________________________________________________ City_ _____________________________ State____________ Zip_________________

Phone:  Home  (______)  ______  - _____________________________________Work  (______)  ______  - _______

Do you own a boat?   o Yes  o No      Would you like to fish with other club members?   o Yes  o No

E-mail:___________________________________________________________________________________________

Membership requirements: Persons desiring membership must be those who can act in a sportsmanlike manner and will be 
a credit to the organization.  Receipt of this application, yearly dues and approval of the Board of Directors are required for 
membership.  
Mail application to: 
F-M Walleyes Unlimited, Inc., PO Box 1017, Moorhead, MN 56560.

Signature of Applicant:  x 
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PAID Amount_________________

Date___________Init____________

Have a safe and fun fishing season from
Sahr’s Sudden Service

601 N. 4th St.	
Fargo, ND 58102	 293-1918

and

Red River Boarding Kennels
789-7510

Ron & Kathy Sahr, Owners

701.232.2491
72 Broadway 	 Fargo, ND 58102 

3000 25th St S
Fargo, ND 58103

Vision Bank

(701) 364-2020

3100 13th Ave S
Fargo, ND 58103

(701) 451-7528

Every Battery
For

Every Need
4430 17th Avenue South

Fargo, ND

701-293-8000

INDUSTRIES
(701) 277-1749 • 800-246-1749 • Fax (701) 277-1867
www.trsindustries.com       email: tarps4119@aol.com

4119 - 14th Ave. NW
In the Fargo Industrial Park • Fargo, ND 58102

Supreme Roll Tarp Systems
Supreme Electric Roll Tarp Systems

New Truck and Trailer Covers, Tarp Repair,
Custom Boat Covers, Custom Covers For Anything

Rich Cossette
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Kyle Agre (exp: Feb., 2012)
(701) 526-0262
kyle.agre@gmail.com

Ed Liberda (exp: Feb., 2011)
(701) 235-4993 
edward.liberda@gmail.com

Ron Sahr (exp: Feb., 2011)
(701) 293-1918
redriverboarding@hotmail.com

Open Directors Position (exp: Feb., 2012)

Articles for the
2010 MAY Issue

of the Walleye Lines
will be accepted through the

31st of April
Any photos, articles that you have written or printed articles that you have obtained 

permission to have reprinted will be accepted. 

For more information please contact 
Brian Dahlin, Editor of the Walleye Lines at: 

brian.dahlin@randscasework.com


